
 

 
 

From: Leland Frayseth 
To: Quintero, Armando@CWC; Baker, Carol@CWC; Ball, Andrew@CWC; Curtin, Daniel@CWC; Herrera, Maria@CWC; Alvarado, Teresa@CWC; Swanson, Matthew@CWC; California Water Commission; 

Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR; Young, Amy@DWR; Cambra, Paul@CWC; Yun, Joseph@DWR; Klopfenstein, Rachael@DeltaCouncil; Haiman, Aaron@SSJDC; Erreca, Erik@DeltaCouncil; John Cunningham; 
escriva@ppic.org 

Cc: spalmer@zone7water.com; Janet Barbieri; info@dcdca.org; Boyt, Jessica@DWR; Sugar, Sarah@Waterboards; Uttley, Paige@Wildlife; Mierzwa, Michael@DWR; Rainger, Lisa; rwoodley@usbr.gov; Bill Wells; 
Cat Kaiser 

Subject: Deny Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding 
Date: Sunday, May 17, 2020 8:27:42 AM 

Dear Commissioners, staff and the public, 
Subject:  Deny Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding 

This is my 31st letter to the California Water Commission.  The following comment is in response to California Water Commission (CWC) 20 May 2020 meeting 
agenda item 5 "Executive Officer's Report" letter from Jerry Brown dated 11 May 2020 requesting increased early funding https://cwc.ca.gov/-/media/CWC-
Website/Files/Documents/2020/05_May/May2020_Item_5_Attach_1_WSIPApplicantsLetter.pdf?la=en&hash=F3B2FFD527F02A6746D4E9A0372E717CAC1134AA 

Half of the Commissioners that participated in the 20 Mar 2019 have quit, for the new Commissioners and as a refresher for staff and the public please watch the 
following video excerpts and deny Jerry Brown's Sites request for increased Water Storage Investment Program (WSIP) early funding. 

https://youtu.be/W17RNBSbVx4 

Thank you, Leland Frayseth 
Sacramento river salmon fisherman 
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